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Dear Friends, 

As we have already embarked on the new year of 2006, I want to take this moment to thank 
you for your interest and support and to wish each of you continued good health and 
success. 

A focus at the Sam Azeez Museum of Woodbine Heritage is to shine a new light boldly on 
the inspiring history and diversity of those who came before us who continue to influence 
our lives. 

Last year, many joyful moments united us as we discovered and rediscovered the ties that 
have bound generations through their experiences   traced to the very beginning of 
Woodbine’s history.  As you will see in the photographs on our 2005 memory collage, we 
hosted a variety of visitors seeking cultural and educational enrichment through our facility. 
Students, educators, parents, civic groups, religious schools and churches…all were touched 
by the majesty of the history of Woodbine which is retold every day at the Sam Azeez 
Museum of Woodbine Heritage. 

As we go forward with even greater goals for the New Year, we ask you for your continued 
interest and support. Our motto for this year is “We celebrate survival and victory every day 
at The Sam Azeez Museum of Woodbine Heritage.” 

Stay tuned, you will be hearing from us again soon. 

Shalom, 

Jane Stark 

Executive Director 

The Sam Azeez Museum Of Woodbine Heritage 
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